
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 19, 2018 
 

Item 49, Report No. 21, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 19, 2018. 
 
 
 

49 REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the 
recommendation contained in the following resolution of Councillor 
Iafrate, dated June 5, 2018. 

Member's Resolution 

Submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 

Whereas, a number of residents from Germana Place have requested a 
meeting to discuss grading issues that may be caused by the current 
development and, 
 
Whereas, the residents have asked for staff to attend for the purpose of 
providing technical information. 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, that Council allow Development 
Engineering staff to attend the resident meeting in the evening. 

  



 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date: JUNE 5, 2018 - COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

Title: REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING 

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR MARILYN IAFRATE 

 

 
Whereas, a number of residents from Germana Place have requested a meeting to discuss grading 
issues that may be caused by the current development and, 
 
Whereas, the residents have asked for staff to attend for the purpose of providing technical information. 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, that Council allow Development Engineering staff to attend the resident 
meeting in the evening.  
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor, Ward 1 
Maple/Kleinburg 


